


4. Littering. The garbage form the plaza who by the way do a very poor job in
maintaining it clean. Garbage from the plaza is everywhere. This apartment
building will just add more garbage.

I recommend that instead of allowing for an apartment building the developers
change to Townhomes. This would fall well within the surrounding community.
I have been speaking to many of my neighbours and they are very angry at council
for even entertaining these developers request.
I humbly request that council adhere to the request of the community who have
elected you all to represent us in matters such as this.
As our councilor I am requesting your support and be our voice in stopping this
project from proceeding.

Thank you
Joe Cirasella (jr)


